A

CONTINENTAL O1L COM

P. O, Box 3312
Durango, Colorado
July 16, 1965

Mr. D, V. Rogers, Director

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
State of Colorado

1525 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr., Rogers:

Continental Oil Company submitted and received approval on two
"Intent to Abandon" notices on the Bourg No., 1, C SE SE, Section 7, TON,
R78W, and the McCallum Unit No » )NW SE, Section 18, T9N, R78W, Jackson
County, Colorado, during December, 1963,

Follow=up requests for plugging records brought a reply by
Mr. J. O, O'Neal of our Casper District Production office on October 12,
1964, Mr, O'Neal stated therein that it was our intention to defer
abandonment until field evaluation of a gas adsorption system for the area
could be made, Further, he asked that the Sundry Notices be returned and
that if abandomment was desirable, the Notices would be re=submitted,

Additional study has shown that abandonment of these wells is
desirable; consequently, the Sundry Notices for P&A are enclosed for
your approval,

Very truly yours,

Sl

F., E, Ellis

Assistant District Manager
Durango District
Production Department

HW/ca

Att,

cc: Mr, E, As Austin, Continental 0il Company, Denver, Colorado
Mr. D, R, Bartels, Continental 0il Company, Durango, Colorado
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